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Dear Committee on Judiciary: 

 

I write to support HB 2007. Schools can prohibit guns on their campuses. Cities and 

counties should also be able to do the same. I believe there should be fewer guns in 

public spaces. My children are afraid to allow my grandchildren to go to school. They 

have taken to home school due to the number of shootings that have occurred in the 

US. Cities should be able to decide where guns are and are not allowed. It is a matter 

of local rights and control.  

 

We know that fewer guns in the community mean fewer gun deaths. Do not be fooled 

by the NRA. This bill WILL save lives. Vote yes on HB 2007. 

 

Sincerely 

Dr. Mark Puhlman DNP 


